
 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Upcoming Youth Activities/Events 

 

March 31 - Easter Egg Hunt  
(Help is needed filling and hiding eggs.  
Look for a sign-up at the church.) 
 

April 1 - Easter Breakfast 
(a good opportunity for community ser-
vice/confirmation service points) 
 

April 1 - NO SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

April ?? - Paprikash Dinner 
This will be our (hopefully) final fundrais-
ing event for our trip to the Youth Gather-
ing in June.  The exact date will be an-
nounced soon.) 
 

Bulletin Board Pictures  
If you would like any of the pictures from 
the bulletin board outside of Pastor’s 
office, and they have been there longer 
than a week, feel free to take them home.  
(Help make room for more!) 
 

Email/Text Reminders 
If you would like to be reminded of youth 
events through email or text, join St. John 
Youth on Remind…  Text @32g677 to 
81010 or (419) 679-4578.  For reminders 
by email, go to https://www.remind.com/
join/32g677  
 

If you HAVE any pictures from our Youth 
Group activates, please send them to Pas-
tor O’Brien 

March, 2018 

CONFIRMATION SUNDAY: May 20, 2018 

Youth/Parents: If you have an idea for an activity, please contact Pastor O’Brien and he will help you make it happen. 

We’re Getting the Band Back Together... 
Pastor O’Brien is currently seeking interest in a youth 
instrumental band/ensemble/performance.  If you play a 
musical instrument (all skill levels welcome) and are will-
ing to play in church (with others) please contact Pastor 
O’Brien with what instrument(s) you play.  Ideally this 
would happen during both worship services.  The exact 
date is to be determined.   

Thank you! 
Thank you to the planners, chefs, 
servers, clean up crew and diners. 
We appreciate your help raising 
funds toward our trip to the National 
Youth Gathering this summer.  A 
special thank you to all of the parents who helped us 
organize and all of the junior youth who aren’t going 
on the trip but came to help anyway!   

Easter Egg Hunt 
On March 31, help is needed fill-
ing and hiding Easter Eggs for the 
preschool and grade schoolers.  
We will gather at the church Sat-
urday morning.  Everyone is 
asked to bring a bag of candy to 
put inside the eggs.  This is a 
great service opportunity, and 
wonderful chance to earn some service points , as well 
as show the little kids how cool St. John’s older youth 
are!  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board out-
side of Pastor’s office. 

Easter Breakfast 
On April 1st, help is needed serving at the Easter Break-
fast.  Come to the church kitchen between 8 and 8:30 on 
Easter morning.  This is a great service opportunity, and 
wonderful chance to serve God and serve our neighbors. 


